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GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 
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Friday 11 October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CONGRATULATIONS MRS RALPH 

The Deputy Headteacher recruitment process has now come to an end, and I am thrilled to share that Mrs 

Ralph (currently acting Deputy Headteacher) was successful in gaining the permanent position of deputy 

headteacher. A huge congratulations to her.  

 

SCHOOL CHOIR 

Last night our school choir performed at St Hildas in 

Griffithstown. It was a wonderful evening with 

performances from pupils of St Albans Comprehensive 

School, Torfaen Male Voice Choir and Travis George 

(Britain’s Got Talent finalist). Our choir sang beautifully 

and were very well behaved throughout the whole 

event. Well done to Amelia Lloyd who sang a solo for 

the audience. Thank you to Mrs Lloyd for leading our 

choir but also for spending her evening at the 

church. Thank you to Mrs PW for supporting Mrs 

Lloyd. I am sure all families who attended 

thoroughly enjoyed the evening.  

 

 

FOOTBALL FUN 

Our football team travelled the short 

distance to Padre Pio for what was an extremely enjoyable and 

competitive fixture. Our hosts welcomed us, and it was super to play in 

such a great spirit. The game was played at a fast pace with lots of lovely 

passing on show. There was also great defensive work and some 

smashing goal keeping from both teams. We were entertained with a 10-

goal thriller, with Padre Pio coming out on top 6 goals to 4. What a 

fantastic fixture! Well done to all and a huge thanks to our friends from 

Padro Pio for inviting us. The game also gave us a chance to support an 

important cause being highlighted across Wales during the month of 

October. Show Racism the Red Card is something we support wholeheartedly. There is no place for racism 

in football. Football is for everyone, and we stand by this today and always! 
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COMMUNITY LINKS 

                                                                                  

 

DIARY DATES 

October 2024 
WC 14th October   Parent consultations (phone call) 
Friday 18th October  INSET DAY  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Kind regards   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


